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Dear Blaine:

Thank you for contacting me about the important issue of gun ownership and the right to keep
and bear arms. | appreciate your interest in my campaign for President and would like to extend my
sincere gratitude for taking the time to share your views with me.

| strongly support the Second Amendment right of Americans to keep and bear arms. | am proud
to be among the many decent, law-abiding men and women who safely use firearms.

| firmly believe in the importance of responsible gun ownership and sales. As a member of the
National Rifle Association, | do not believe that we need any more federal gun control laws. | also
recognize that some types of extreme weapons, those which were not meant for hunting, sport, or self-
defense, have no business being on the streets.

An individual’s right to keep and bear arms is a freedom guaranteed to all Americans by the
United States Constitution. Together, we must ensure this freedom is protected. As Governor of one of
the most liberal states in the country, | stood up for the rights of gun owners and sportsmen over
burdensome bureaucratic regulation. | look forward to upholding these same ideals in Washington, D.C.

| am running for President because | fervently believe that | have the experience and vision to
address the issues facing our country. Throughout my years in both the private and public sectors, |
have been successful by pursuing innovation and transformation. If there ever was a time when
innovation and transformation were needed in government, it is now.

Again, thank you for contacting me. Please feel free to visit my website at www.MittRomney.com
for updated information on 2" Amendment rights and other issues that may be of interest to you. | look
forward to hearing from you in the future, and earning your support.

Sincerely,

T



